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22nd February 2021 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Following the Department of Education’s announcement on 18th February please note the 
following arrangements. Please note: Dates and arrangements are subject to change 
following Department of Education directive. 
 
From 22nd February to 5th March – Two-week home learning pack collected from school 
and teachers will continue to support children through daily interaction on Google 
Classroom. 
 
From 8th March to 19th March – P1, P2 & P3 classes will return to school as normal. P4-P7 
classes will be issued with a new home learning pack that will bring them up to the Easter 
break – 1st April – and teachers will continue to interact with children via Google Classroom. 
Parents are asked to adhere to strict social distancing regulations when dropping off and 
collecting children. School will be closed for St Patrick’s Day – Wednesday 17th March. 
 

Staggered start and finish times for P1 to P3 children 

 START FINISH 

P1 9am 1.50pm 

P2 8.50am 2pm 

P3 8.45am 2.50pm 

 

 P1, P2 & P3 children are to access school at the bottom door  

 Key worker children are to enter school at the main reception 

 Mr Meehan will be at the front of the school to welcome and direct children 
 
From 22nd March to 1st April – ALL children will return to remote learning and complete 
home learning packs. All teachers will interact and support children via Google Classroom. 
 
Key Worker Children 
School will remain open for the children of key workers throughout this time including the 
period when our P1, P2 & P3 children return to face to face teaching. You are welcome to 
send your children to school for supervised learning if no alternative arrangements can be 
made. However, you MUST notify the school of the dates you intend your child/children to 
attend so the relevant supervision can be put in place mmeehan763@c2kni.net 
 
As a school we understand the difficulties each family are facing and we share your 
frustration. We will continue to provide detailed home learning packs and daily support via 
google classroom throughout the lock down. If you have any concerns or queries, please do 
not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher or Mr Meehan. 
 
Your Sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr M. Meehan (Principal) 
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Week of 22nd February 

 
Whole School Remote Learning 

 

 
Week of 1st March 

 
Whole School Remote Learning 

 

 
Week of 8th March 

 
P1, P2, P3 face to face teaching 

P4 – P7 Home Learning Packs returned and 
new packs issued 

 

 
Week of 15th March 

 
P1, P2, P3 face to face teaching 

 
Closed for St. Patrick’s Day – Wed 17th March 

 
Week of 22nd March 

 
Whole School Remote Learning 

 

 
Week of 29th March 

 
Easter Break - Thursday 1st April 

School resumes - Monday 12th April 
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